
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 8/20/23 
Re: Staffing Update 
 
We are happy to announce that Yenny Rodriquez was able to join our team as an On-
Call Library Assistant on the same day that Ana Meija started. Yenny is from 
Venezuela and has experience working in schools and in customer service at the 
international airport in Caracas. Yenny is also fluent in Spanish and has already been 
able to assist some of our Spanish-speaking patrons on the floor. She has been an 
incredible addition to our team.   
 
We are sad to announce the Library Assistant Carrie Marhefke is leaving us for 
warmer weather in South Carolina with her husband. Carrie will be with us until her 
move in mid-November. This fall she will be celebrating her sixth anniversary with us 
before she leaves. We wish her the best! 
 
We have already posted Carrie’s position internally in hopes of cross training before 
she leaves. If no internal candidates apply, we will open the position externally.   

 
 

 


